
 

Princess Cruises to add another royal-class ship in 2020

Princess Cruises is set to introduce the Enchanted Princess royal-class ship to its fleet in 2020. The ship will take sail on
15 June 2020 and will make a series of European voyages.

Bookings for her maiden season, Summer 2020, will open on 8 November 2018. The construction of the of the 143,700-
tonne, 3,660-passenger Enchanted Princess will take place in the Fincantieri Monfalcone shipyard with the ship set to
feature an evolution of the design platform used for the cruise line's previous royal-class ships.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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